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SAHK Jockey Elaine Field School 
2022-2023 Parents Notice 

"Recruitment of Long-term Volunteers" Announcement 

 
[This is the summary of the Chinese version as attached]  

16th March, 2023 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

In order to strengthen home-school cooperation, the PSA has been encouraging parents to participate 

in the voluntary work of the association. On the one hand, it can deepen parents’ understanding of the school, 

so that the family and the school can be closely connected; on the other hand, it can set a good example for 

children and promote Parent-child relationship. The scope of service of parent volunteers includes: serving 

as lunch break activity instructors, story book sharers, assisting in visiting activities, organizing books, 

participating in community services, etc. 

 

The PSA sincerely invites your parents to join us as parent volunteers, to bring into play the spirit of 

home-school cooperation, and work together for the development of children and the school. If your parents 

become parent volunteers, the school will contact your parents about volunteer service arrangements. 

 

Please fill in the reply slip and return it to the school on or before March 23 (Thursday). If you have 

any enquiries, please call 2348 9506 to contact Ms Wong Wai Tung Ellen, the vice communication’s 

coordinator of the PSA. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

  

                       
              Ms Yuen Ching Man 

Chairman of PSA 

 

 

Reply Slip 

To whom it may concern; 

 

I have been informed about the recruitment of parent volunteers. 

 

Class-based Parent Network contact person wishes to create a distribution group: 
 

  I am willing to join in this year's parent volunteer service. (Contact Number:              ) 

 

  I am not willing to join in this year's parent volunteer service. 

   

 

Student’s name:  Parent’s name:  

      Class:        Parent’s Signature:  

(Please the appropriate ) 

 

Date:  
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